
 

 

April 30, 2025 

Nevada Medicaid Web Announcement 3625 

Reminder to All Enrolled Providers Regarding Provider Flex 
Providers are reminded that the implementation of Provider Flex does not impact the status of existing 
enrollments. Providers who are actively enrolled with Nevada Medicaid do not need to re-enroll or take any action 
until their scheduled revalidation due date or unless there is a change to provider status.  

Any revalidations or updates to a provider’s existing enrollment will continue to be initiated through the Provider 
Web Portal (PWP), where they will be routed to Provider Flex to complete the application.   

 


